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I oppose SB 210 because in-person voting is an inferior voting method.  

 

I vote every time I get a ballot because it is so easy to vote from home, by mail. Voter 

turnout will be lower if voting by mail is not an option.  

 

Voting by mail makes it possible for disabled people to easily vote, for busy working 

parents and single parents to easily vote, and elderly people to easily vote.  

 

Voting by mail also gives people the opportunity to take their time and do research on 

issues they may not be well educated on.  

 

Please vote no on SB 210 to preserve Oregon’s fantastic vote by mail system.   


